
 

 
 
 June 27, 2018 
 

COMMERCIAL LINES NOTICE NO. 117 
 

Principal Place of Business Certification Form 
   
 

On June 26, 2018, CAR filed the Principal Place of Business Certification Form (CR 00 01 08 18) 
with the Division of Insurance.  The Certification Form will be used in conjunction with standard 
procedures to be employed by Servicing Carriers and Exclusive Representative Producers (ERPs) to 
validate an applicant’s principal place of business and will provide further verification of a risk’s eligibility 
for placement in the commercial residual market pursuant to Rule 2 of CAR’s Rule of Operation.   

 
The filing (SERFF filing CARI-131558595) includes a proposed effective date of August 1, 2018 

for use of the form for new business residual market policies.  Servicing Carriers will seek signed 
Certification Forms for renewal business at their discretion.  Note that the filing is under review by the 
Division of Insurance and has not yet been approved. 

 
The proposed Principal Place of Business Certification Form is available to Member Companies 

upon request.  Requests should be directed to Shannon Chiu at schiu@commauto.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 TIMOTHY GALLIGAN 
 Actuarial & Statistical Services Director 
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